
New Bedford Police hand out
toys  to  children,  celebrate
holidays  with  Central
American Community
“We  had  an  amazing  event  this  year  with  some  wonderful
families at “Our Lady of Guadalupe Church” on County St. in
the city’s south end.

We were able to connect with a great number of people from our
valued  Central  American  community,  hand  out  toys  to  some
extremely  excited  and  appreciative  children,  and  eat  some
comfort food together.

Thank you to Domino’s Pizza, McDonald’s, and Dunkin Donuts!!

Thank you so much to everyone who made this event possible.
Thank  you  to  our  volunteers  from  the  Voc-Tech  legal  and
protective services program, and St. Gabriel’s Church. Thank
you to all the NBPD police officers and civilian staff, MPTC
Plymouth Police Academy recruits, and amazing cadets.

Thank you to “Our Lady of Guadalupe” church and congregation.

Also,  special  thanks  to  Santa  who  wore  blue  to  show  his
support for our police department.”-City of New Bedford Police
Department.

All photos by the City of New Bedford Police Department:
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You can see the complete photo album here.

https://www.facebook.com/newbedfordpolice/posts/pfbid01AZMJWpx1HYU7vQK5b6GpAxU1sySMktpvgRHqQK9veUo5chAuYiGw5d4DUoaHoyhl

